

May 19, 2016

City Council President Linda M. Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I respectfully request a **Waiver of Residency** for 2 (two) summer life guards: Paige Aviza of Acushnet, MA and Maranda Dutra of Dartmouth, MA. Attached is documentation to support this request.

Ms. Rapoza will be available at the meeting to answer any questions.

Sincerely

Jonathan J. Mitchell

Mayor

JHM/dlr Attachment

cc: Mary Rapoza Personnel



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

PARKS, RECREATION & BEACHES JONATHAN F. MITCHELL,



To:

Mayor Mitchell

Submitted for consideration May 16, 2016

Request to waive residency requirement for the summer life guard position for

Paige Aviza of Acushnet, Ma. and

Maranda Dutra of Dartmouth

We need 15 life guards to cover the three public beaches on Clark's Point from June 25 through Sept. 5, 2016.

We did not have a sufficient number of Certified Life guards with New Bedford residency apply this year necessitating this request.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Respectfully submitted

By Mary S. Raboza

Director of Parks Recreation & Beaches